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PUBLIC NOTICE

Members of the Public are hereby advised that all Municipal Offices and Libraries will be closed on the 24th, 27th & 31st December 2019. The Offices will be open on the 23rd and 30th December 2019 . 

Offices will re-open for normal business on the 02nd January 2020
Regards 

Ms ZM MDLAZI

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER   

ZM MDLAZI





031 785 9300











mm@mkhambathini.gov.za
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